

CALIFORNIA, 30TH DISTRICT

CONGRESSMAN BRAD SHERMAN

April 30, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for Baby2Baby On-the-Go in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Baby2Baby., located at 5830 W. Jefferson Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90016.

The funding would be used for expansion to reach 120,000 to 300,000 children living in poverty by removing the challenges that have prevented access to basic essentials for the most underserved, impoverished and remote communities in the San Fernando Valley.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

BRAD SHERMAN Member of Congress